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I would love to attend these meeting in person but my family and I live in  the central valley
and work here.  I can't make the drive for a meeting.  My family 6 of us come to Pismo and
stay at the beach for 10 days twice a year. We come with about 10-15 friends each trip. 
This is our family vacation destination and has been for the past 7 years.  I want the
opportunity to continue  this tradition.  All of us especially my 2 sons look forward to this trip
twice a year.  Yes we love to ride in the dunes but we also support many local businesses
while we are there.    I am very upset with the constant closing of areas.  If you are going to
take an area a new one needs to be opened.  Making the area smaller is  giving less riding
space and making more dangerous to ride in congested areas.  I want my children to be
able to continue making great memories of camping, riding, camp fires etc.  Where else can
you wake up and put your toes in the sand.  The Oceano dunes is a beautiful area and is
the only off road beach in California please don;t take this away from us. 

Thank you for you time,

Tina Winek 
829 El Portal Drive
Merced, CA 95340
209-631-3084
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